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20 April 2020
BEWDLEY FESTIVAL 2019

The Festival opened one week earlier than previously with the introduction of the first-ever Bewdley Festival Roots Weekend, when we featured the series of “American Epic” films as the centre-piece and built a weekend of American artists, events and activities around them.

This was a hugely successful event in the town which seemed to really inspire the towns people and traders to get involved. It was particularly pleasing to note the number of visitors brought to the town by the street entertainment.

The ‘American Epic” weekend received excellent media coverage on both a local and regional basis. We had to reduce national coverage because hotels in the area were full, so no beds were available for distance traveller’s.

This years Roots Weekend takes place 25th/26th September and will be based around English Roots music.

The main Festival was well received, all the artists delivered top-class performances and we had ten events completely sold out. Our daytime ticket sales showed an 11.2% increase, whilst evening performances increased ticket sales by 10.8%.

Media coverage was raised, especially from BBC H&W who interviewed several of the Festival artists and promoted the week on programmes. 

The introduction of specific children’s event via schools was well received and will be retained in future years.

Festival organised several events through the year, particularly focusing on literary events, which will be continued in the future. Prior to the COVID-19 lockdown, we had started the year with An Evening with Ann Cleeves, which was another sell-out. We promoted two plays early in the year in 2019 which were very well supported. It is planned for Festival to commission plays by local professionals in the future.

Since starting in 2013 Bewdley Youth Festival has continued to deliver opportunities and events for young people of the area in the arts, particularly music, every year. Events now include the annual Wyre Forest Musician of the Year competition, performance slots at the monthly Music in the Hall programme in St George’s Hall and many elements of the Hopfest Family Music festival.

2019 highlights included giving 4 young musicians from the area to record their own songs for inclusion on the next Music in The Hall highlights compilation. The Youth Festival was actively involved in the “American Epic” weekend, recording children from local schools who featured on a CD that was produced.

The organisation at events operated smoothly, with no health and safety issues. Venues were supportive, with particular improvement at the Mercure Bewdley Heath Hotel who dedicated more staff and more organisation to the Festival and supported us in a very committed way.

Unfortunately due to the COVID-19 pandemic, Festival has decided to cancel all planned events in 2020 with the exception of this year’s Roots Weekend and the main Festival, which is scheduled to take place 9th October – 18th October, when we are once again featuring Duck Houses as part of the event.

Trevor Price

Chair & Partnership Co-ordination

Email: trevor.price@bewdleyfestival.org.uk
Twitter: Trevor_Price

Instagram: trevvie1947

Mobile: 07990 546905

Home: 01299 402027
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Bewdley Festival Office


St. George’s Hall


Load Street


Bewdley


Worcestershire


DY12 2EQ


Phone: 01299 404808


Email: admin@bewdleyfestival.org.uk   


Web: www.bewdleyfestival.org.uk
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